Friends of Myton School

Friends of Myton School would like to thank Warwick Town Council for the generous donation of £4500 towards Myton School’s lower school toilet block renovation project, which was completed in Autumn 2022, at a total cost of £150,000. For many years refurbishing these main toilets in school had been at the top of our students’ wish list. The toilet blocks, built in the 1950s, had not undergone any renovation for 20 years and were in an extremely poor state of repair, making them difficult to keep clean. Additionally, 80% of the cubicle doors did not close, resulting in students avoiding their use due to lack of privacy. 
 
Now completely refurbished, the new toilets are modern, easy to clean and well lit. Our students’ day to day school experience has been improved and we are grateful for the Council’s contribution towards helping us achieve this.

Please pass on our many thanks to the Town Council.

Best wishes

District Cllr Jacqui Grey



